
Please be reminded that our holiday collections schedule is as follows: 

 

Holiday Collections Schedule 

 MLK, Jr., Day, Next day pick-up 

 Memorial Day, Next day pick-up 

 Independence Day, Next day pick-up 

 Labor Day, Next day pick-up 

 Veterans Day, No Change to Service – Regular Collections 

 Thanksgiving, No Change to Service – Regular Collections 

 Christmas Day, No Change to Service - Regular Collections 

 New Years Day, No Change to Service - Regular Collections 

Holidays that fall on Monday will delay all pickups for that week by one day. Holidays that fall on 

Friday, Saturday or Sunday do not impact regularly scheduled pick up days. Collections continue on 

the customer’s regularly scheduled pick up day. 

Garbage collection occurs weekly. Containers should be placed on curb by 7p.m. The previous day and 

removed from curb by 7 p.m. on collection day. 

For more information about solid waste collections, please visit us online at:   

       http://www.atlantaga.gov/media/trashgarbage_102004.aspx 

 

or call the Customer Service Center at 404.330.6333. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Valerie Bell-Smith / Public Relations Manager, Sr. / Department of Public Works 

55 Trinity Avenue, SW, Ste 4700 / Atlanta, GA 30303-0394 

vbell-smith@atlantaga.gov / (404) 330-6215 – Office / (404) 420-6706 – Fax 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
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